
TERM 1
It has been a very busy and exciting first term for all of us. 

We had 8 new students join us in September as well as 5 new
members of staff. We have been settling in to the Manor House and

have enjoyed using all of the grounds for activities and sport. 
We have all been getting to know each other and have been working
hard at building positive relationships. I am so proud of what we have

achieved so far and am really excited for the future. 

Thank you for all of your support in this first term and we all hope you
have a restful half term break.

  

NEWSLETTER
Our termly newsletter will aim to let you know
some of the exciting things that have been
happening at BMS. Over the year we will introduce
you to new faces and share some important news. 
 

WELCOME TO OUR FIRST
NEWSLETTER!

October 2024

INSET DAY Monday4th November
Students returnTuesday 5thNovember



STUDENT COMMENTS

I HAVE ENJOYED GOING ON
LOTS OF TRIPS. MY

FAVOURITES WERE BOWLING
AND CLIP AND CLIMB.

(HARLEY)

I AM MOST PROUD OF
HELPING TO BUILD THE

FOOTBALL GOALS. IT WAS
FUN AND NOW WE HAVE

GOOD GOALS TO PLAY
WITH. (MILEY)

“I LIKED USING THE
BOXING MACHINE AND
GETTING THE HIGHEST

SCORE” (LUKE)

'IT'S THE BEST
SCHOOL'

(MICHAEL)

STUDENT
WORK

COOKING

ENGLISH

MATHS SCIENCE

PE



LEVEL UP!LEVEL UP!LEVEL UP!

OUR STUDENTS HAVE BEEN HAVING REGULAR MORNING
SESSIONS WITH KAT AND MS DOYLE, TO HELP THEM LEVEL

UP!  IT INVOLVES A SEQUENCE OF PHYSICAL ACTIVITIES
THAT ARE DESIGNED TO ALERT, ORGANISE AND CALM IN

ORDER TO ACHIEVE THE ‘JUST RIGHT’ OR OPTIMUM LEVEL
OF ALERTNESS REQUIRED FOR EFFECTIVE LEARNING. 



In term 2 we will be launching our
parent portal. This will be an online

app which we will use to share a
range of information about your

young person’s progress at
Bricklehurst Manor. We will also use
it for communicating information

home. Look out for the sign up email
soon! 

I

hubofhope.co.uk - a Mental Health
Support Network provided

Useful guidance
from NHS on

when to keep your
child off school if
they are unwell -
scan the QR code

for details

Signposting

Online Parent
Portal

INSET DAYS IN TERM 2
MONDAY 4TH NOVEMBER
FRIDAY 13TH DECEMBER

RECRUITMENT
WE ARE CURRENTLY

LOOKING FOR A SENCO
AND A RECEPTIONIST.

DETAILS ON OUR
WEBSITE.

BIRTHDAYS COMING UP
FOR MICHAEL, ALBIE,

RYAN AND MS
WILLIAMSON. 

AND WE HAVE JUST
CELEBRATED BIRTHDAYS
FOR MRS MARTIN AND A
BIG BIRTHDAY FOR MRS

CLOWES


